July 26, 2012

Mr. Scott Orbach President EZGSA 4801 Hampden Lane Suite 105 Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Dear Mr. Orbach:

On behalf of AIS Engineering, Inc. (AIS), I want to personally thank Mrs. Fran Cowell for her outstanding professional service in assisting us in obtaining GSA Schedule 70 modifications, SIN 132-154 AND 132-155.

I would like to especially thank Mrs. Cowell for going the extra mile. She understood the challenges that AIS has as a small business and how crucial the GSA modification is for our business growth. She worked closely with us and offered insightful suggestions to help us move forward. While working with us she always demonstrated professional competence. She has been a pleasure to work with and we look forward to a continuing working relationship.

Sincerely,

Hildegarde M. Sylla

President

Cc: Mrs. Fran Cowell, EZGSA